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Minutes 
Planning Commission Meeting 

September 13, 2010 
 
The Oconee County Planning Commission held a regular meeting on August 16, 2010 at 6:00 
PM in Council Chambers at the Oconee County Administrative Building, 415 S. Pine St., 
Walhalla, SC 29691.   
 
Members Present:  Tommy Abbott, (Chairman) 
 Ryan Honea 
 Andy Heller 
 Randy Abbott 
 Bill Evatt 
 Rex Ramsay 
       
        Staff Present: Aaron Gadsby (Planner) 
 Yancey Green (Planner) 
    
     Media Present: Carlos Galarza,  Daily Journal         
 
Item 1:  Chairman Abbott called the meeting to order.   
 
Item 2: Approval of Minutes  -  
 
Mr. Honea made a motion to approve the minutes from the August 16, 2010 meeting. Mr. Abbott 
seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  
 
Item 3:  Public Comment  
   

There were no public comments.  
 
Item 4: Road Name Appeal – Mr. Gadsby informed the Commission that Habitat for Humanity 

has requested that one of the streets within their development in Seneca be named in 
honor two individuals, Jay being the first name of one them and Mory being the last 
name of the second.  It was originally submitted separate but in an effort to accommodate 
the road name policy, it has been combined to “Jaymory way”.  Mr. Abbott made a 
motion to grant the variance and name the street Jaymory way. Mr. Honea seconded the 
motion. The motion passed unanimously.  

 
Item 5: Overview of Broadband Project- Mr. Gadsby presented an overview of the Broadband 

Grant that was awarded to the county. Chairman Abbott asked that the IT Director be 
placed on the agenda to discuss the grant.  
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Item 6: Old Business – none 
 
Item 8: New Business- Mr. Gadsby informed the Commission that there would be a continuing 
education training opportunity in Seneca on October 19th and once registration forms are made 
available they would be sent.  Mr. Gadsby also mentioned that some of the Commissioners had 
mentioned canceling  September 27, 2010 meeting and resuming the regular schedule for the 
October 4th meeting. Mrs. Heller made a motion to cancel the meeting on the 27th. Mr. Ramsay 
seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  
 
Item 9.   Adjourn 
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